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06 August 2025 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
CHANGE IN CATERING SERVICE PROVIDER 
 

I would like to inform you that the agreement between Evergreen Muizenberg and Servest Catering Solutions 
has been terminated by mutual consent. We are currently in the process of appointing a new service provider, 
with the tentative termination date for the current service set for Friday, 31 October 2025. 

We wish to thank Mieshkah and the Servest team for all the hard work and time they invested the catering 
service over the past 12 months. 

Further details on possible changes during the notice period will be shared at a later stage.  

 

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Riaan Gouws 
 
Village Manager 
 
Evergreen Muizenberg 
 


